
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

20 October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
As an International School and FairAware school, we want to offer our students experiences to 
broaden their understanding of the world. 
 
In light of this, on Wednesday 29 November, Year 8 students will have the opportunity to take part in 
a Green Shoots workshop where they will learn more about sustainable foods, including Fair Trade, 
food miles and have the opportunity to plant their own microgreens. There is no additional cost for 
this and will form part of their school day. 
 
They will undertake this activity in Colleges.  
Period 1: Croft 

Period 2: Park  

Period 3: Blackdown  

Period 4: Manor  

Period 5: Binswood  

 
Students will still need to wear school uniform and they will attend the rest of their lessons as 
normal. 
 
I hope that this will be a wonderful experience for them all that they thoroughly enjoy.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 

R Harding (International Schools Coordinator)  

 

 

 

 

 

 


